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November 17, 2017 

VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION:. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Operations Center 
hoo.hoc@nrc.gov 

10CFR21 

Subject: Retraction of 1 OCFR21 Interim Report - Review of design changes to the 
commercially purchased Schneider I/A pressure transmitter 

On October 27, 2017 Ultra Electronics, NSPI submitted an interim 10CFR Part 21 report 
concerning the discovery of a lapse in evaluation of design/document changes made by 
the manufacturer of product purchased commercial grade. An interim report was issued 
as.a notification that the analysis of this condition had not been completed. An analysis 
was subsequently completed and it was determined that the design/document changes 
made by the manufacturer did not affect the seismic qualification of the product and 
therefore is not a defect reportable under 1 OC FR Part 21. 

Based on the results of the evaluation, the interim report submitted by Ultra Electronics, 
NSPI dated October 27,2017 is retracted. 

Adam Gaither 
Vice President, Engineering 
Ultra Electronics, NSPI 
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